
Gary Schwerin 
Radiation Safety Officer 
City of Mt. Pleasant 
Division of Public Works 
Public Works Building 
1303 N. Franklin Street 
Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 2 10 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

MAY 2 0 2011 

Dear Mr. Schwerin: 

It has come to our attention that an omission existed to your NRC Material License No. 
21-24504-01. This omission has been corrected by the addition of a total possession limit in 
Item 8.A. and 8.8. in the enclosed Corrected Copy. 

Due to a change in NRC's licensing policies, we must obtain possession limits for all materials 
listed on your license. As we discussed by telephone on March 15, 201 1, we have listed the 
total possession limit for cesium-I 37 as 9 millicuries in Item 8.A. and americium-241 as 44 
millicuries in Item 8.B. as listed in the Sealed Source and Device Registry for your Troxler Model 
3450 moisture density gauge. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at httD://www.nrc.aov/readina-rm/adams.html. 

Please contact me at (623) 214-5283, if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
A 

fRrials Licensing branch 

License No. 21-24504-01 
Docket No. 030-28673 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of License No. 21 -24504-01 


